
From: Abraham Zeblan <AZebian@westhants.ca>

Sent: September 28, 2018 3:59 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 55- Law Amendments

Good afternoon. I am writing today because I will unfortunately be unable to present in person on Monday due to a
conflict in a previously scheduled Council meeting. I fully support Bill 55. The political differences between the Town of
Windsor and the Municipality of West Hants has been, and remains, a solid barrier to the growth of this region. Every
political cycle, new councils are sworn in but the difference in visions has never changed. I firmly believe, with the
passing of this bill, that the united vision of a single group of elected officials will realize the potential of this region. We
are ideally positioned for Immense growth, have a younger, skilled work force, have many festivals and attractions
nationally and internationally known, and have incredible residents that are the backbone of what we are.

I look to greater days and a future for my children In the new regional Municipality that the passing of Bill 55 will create.
I thank you for the time to read my brief, but very meaningful comments.

Kindest regards.

Abraham Zebian

Warden, The Municipality of The District of West Hants

(902)790-1566
azeblanOwesthants.ca

76 Morrison Drive

P.O. Box 3000

Windsor, N.S. BON 2T0




